

St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong Diocese of Plymouth

5th September 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

I am pleased to invite your child to a KS1 choir club for Years 1 and 2 that I will be running before school this coming year.

8.25 – 8.50 on a FRIDAY MORNING.

The first rehearsal will be on Friday 15th September. If you wish your child to attend please fill out the slip and return to Mrs Wilson, via the office.

There will be no charge for this club, but if the children sign up I will expect attendance every week and for the children to arrive on time if possible please. The children also have the exciting opportunity to perform as part of the choir in the Christmas and Summer Concerts. Please note that the club will run every Friday in term time except for mornings when we meet at the church for whole school Mass.

Please bring your child to the back door of the music room, walking along the path outside school reception at 8.25am and I will walk them to their classrooms when choir has finished.

Yours	sincere	ly,
-------	---------	-----

Mrs Wilson

Music Leader

KS1 CHOIR - YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2

Name	Class	
I would like my child to start KS1 choir before school on a Friday morning.		
Medical issues:		
Signed	(parent / carer)	











